Hello, 

I’m so happy to say that you are going to be in my group when we can return to school. We are going to call our group Bubble B, which I think is a funny name, I like it! 

I know it’s been a long time since we have been together at school, I really have missed you. I hope you have enjoyed spending time with your family, you also might have learnt some new things, which I can’t wait to hear about.

I’ve been spending time going for nice walks and exploring the woods we have in Spennymoor. 

I’ve also been enjoying cooking and baking and of course enjoying eating it! 

See you soon, 
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Love Miss Starkie 😀 

